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Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Saplings Class Parents/carers,   

 

Reception Trip to Time Court Residential Home - Saplings Class 

     

On Thursday 28th March, we would like to take Saplings Class to Time Court Residential 

Home to celebrate Easter with the residents and make cards. 

 

We will be walking, leaving school at 11.00am and returning by 12.45pm. As this is a 

local trip you will not need to give consent on Arbor. 

 
As this trip is over children’s regular lunch time, they will need a packed lunch. Please let the 

school office know by Thursday 21st March 2024 if you would like your child to have a school 

pack lunch. 

 

After our visit to the residential home we will be having a picnic in Maryon Park. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 

 

There will be no cost for this trip. 

 

We would like to invite parent volunteers to join us on this trip. Please speak with Miss 

Doan if you would like to join us. 

 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss Anh Doan  

Saplings Class Teacher 

 

 
 
 


